
 

 Development Services 
                     Tracy Darke – Head of Service 

  
  PO Box 2178, Warwick District Council, Riverside  House 
Kevin Ward - Inspector 
Planning Inspector 
 
 
 
(Email via Programme 
Officer) 

Milverton Hill, Royal Leamington Spa, CV32 5QH 
 

Telephone: 01926 410410 
Email: newlocalplan@warwickdc.gov.uk 

Website: www.warwickdc.gov.uk 
 

 10th December 2016 
  Ref: 

     

 
  
	

 
 
Dear Mr Ward 
 
Re: Local Plan Modifications 
 
 
Thank you for your careful consideration of Warwick District’s Draft Local Plan over the last few 
weeks.  In the event that you consider the Plan could be made sound if modified, we would like to 
formally request that you recommend any modifications that you consider are needed to enable it to 
be adopted. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
David Barber 
Policy and Projects Manager 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


